
Weekly Newsletter Friday  June 24th 2022
Message from the Headteacher

Next week is London Maths Week. Siobhan and Tahmina have organised lots of
great activities for children. Parents and carers can get involved in two ways:
1) make sure that your children take part in the Sumdog and Times Table RockStars
competitions; 2) attend your class family maths workshop- see dates below.

Stars of the Week

One child was chosen to be
Star of the Week

Yr2 Zam Zam - she is friendly and
positive. She is also showing
amazing independence in her work
and wants to push herself on to
challenges!

Important dates
June 27-1st July- Maths Week
Dress Up Day on Wednesday
Workshops for Parents
Mon 2;30 Yr 1
Tue 2:30 Yr 2
Thurs 2:30 Yr 3
Fri 2:30 Yr 4
July 6th 3:40-4:40- Parents Art
show
July 12th reports to parents pm;
school closes 2 pm
July 14th Yr 6 performance
9:30 am
July 18th sports morning at
Weavers Field
July 18th last day of term 1 pm
Mon 5th Sept term begins for
children.
Mon 26th Sept Yr 7 teaparty
Please check the website
http://www.williamdavis.org.uk/
or speak to the school office.

Lion King Show Sept 14th
We have been offered 60 tickets
for children in next year’s Yrs 5
and 6. Children need to return
their slips and £10 by Friday 1st
July. The tickets are much
reduced in price and we think
it’s a fantastic opportunity to see
a great West End show. If we
have tickets left over we will
invite children in Year 4.

Tower Hamlets Creative
Writing Competition

Well done to Geetika in Yr 6
who won 'commended and best
in school' in the short story
category. Creative Writing
Competition 2022

Attendance
N- 85%
R- 98%
1- 94%​
2- 93%
3- 95%
4- 98%
5- 95%
6- 94%

Well done to Yr 4for achieving 98%
attendance!

Eletelephony
by Laura Richards

Once there was an elephant,
Who tried to use the telephant.
No! No! I mean an elephone
Who tried to use the telephone.

(Dear me! I am not certain quite
That even now I’ve got it right.)
Howe’er it was, he got his trunk
Entangled in the telephunk.

The more he tried to get it free,
The louder buzzed the telephee.
(I fear I’d better drop the song
Of elephop and telephong!)

Yr 3 Trip to the Museum of the Home

Sadly we had to cancel this trip due to the
train strike. We will reschedule this in the
autumn. Parents will be invited again as
this is a family gardening project..

We Need Your Help
Please nominate William Davis for a
prize. Use the link below and we may
win £1000 for new books.
WIN £1,000/€1,000 to help your school
rebuild their library

Parent Sessions
Coffee Morning on Wednesdays 9-10
am in the Parents Rm run by Yasmin
Toy Library Thursdays  9-10 am run
by Rubina and Amina. All are
welcome!

Summer Holidays
We finish for the summer on
Monday 18th July at 1:00 pm.

Sports Day
Sports day will be held at Weavers
Field on Monday 18th July. Children
will bring a packed lunch and then
parents can take children home from
Weavers Field directly at 1:00pm.

. WD Wrap Around Care
Wrap -around Care is available for all
children. Contact Forida on the admin
email if you want to book sessions. All
information is on the website:
William Davis' Wraparound Care
Last day for the after school club is
Friday 15th July.

Summer Fayre
Thank you to all of our  parents and
carers who came and helped us to
raise £530.01. This money  will be
used to buy new school books.

E1 Partnership
Cricket Champions

Well done to Yr 4 who won the annual
E1 Cricket Festival. Well done to
Abdullah and Saiful for being best
players; & Yasin for winning The
Spirit of Cricket award for being
supportive to opposition players. .

http://www.williamdavis.org.uk/
https://www.towerhamlets-sls.org.uk/cwc22/
https://www.towerhamlets-sls.org.uk/cwc22/
https://www.nationalbooktokens.com/schools?utm_source=nbt&utm_medium=email&utm_content=rebuild-the-library&utm_campaign=20220607_schools
https://www.nationalbooktokens.com/schools?utm_source=nbt&utm_medium=email&utm_content=rebuild-the-library&utm_campaign=20220607_schools
http://www.williamdavis.org.uk/william-davis-wraparound-care.html


Maths Week
‘Race to Space’.

We have organised a special maths
and science themed whole school
event on Wednesday 29th June
called ‘Race to Space’. The children
will take part in a special whole school
assembly and then workshops
throughout the day.

Dress Up Day
To get the children involved, we would
like them to dress up as aliens,
astronauts, scientists or as numbers
and we ask for a small donation of
£1.00 towards the cost of the
workshop.  Please do not worry about
buying a costume-anything recycled
will be fine or even a home-made hat!

Workshops for Parents
Year 1 Maths workshop ‘Infinity Tiles’ on Monday 27th June 2022
at 2.30 p.m

Year 2 Maths workshop ‘Infinity Tiles’ on Tuesday 28th June 2022
at 2.30 p.m.

Year 3 Maths workshop ‘Infinity Tiles’ on Thursday 30th June
2022 at 2.30 p.m

Year 4 Maths workshop ‘Infinity Tiles’ on Friday 1st July 2022 at
2.30 p.m.

Sum Dog and TTRS Competitions
Register for TTRS
https://play.ttrockstars.com/ttrs/online/tournaments?t=londonr
ocks22&t2=resources

Register for Sumdog
https://www.mathsweeklondon.org/contest/

Staff Updates
We are very excited to announce the
appointment of Mima as our new
Home School Liaison Officer. She
will be allocated ten hours for this role.
She will stay in role as a TA for the
other working hours. She will meet with
parents in the autumn to help develop
this new and exciting role.

Transition
The next few weeks are very important for all children as they
finish their year in one class and prepare for a change to a
new class. Of course the most significant change is for Yr 6
children. They are preparing for transition to secondary
school. This is a time of excitement, sadness and anxiety.
Please  support them by talking to them about change and
the emotions that we feel.

https://play.ttrockstars.com/ttrs/online/tournaments?t=londonrocks22&t2=resources
https://play.ttrockstars.com/ttrs/online/tournaments?t=londonrocks22&t2=resources
https://www.mathsweeklondon.org/contest/

